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It is hard to believe that the children are in the final week of their Reception 
Year! It certainly hasn’t been the easiest of years for any of us but the children 
have all coped brilliantly and have been such a credit to each and every one of 
you. They have coped with the many changes thrown at them with resilience, 
determination and most of all happiness. They have achieved so much and grown 
up in so many ways. Every member of staff has loved teaching them and one 
thing we know for sure is that the Year One teachers are very lucky to have 
them. We will miss each and every one of them but we send them off to Year One 
with a real sense of pride in how far they have come and how successful they 
have been. They have taught us so much. 



 

 

All that remains is for us to wish you all a very happy and relaxing 
Summer holiday. We really can’t thank you enough for your support and 
encouragement over the last year, it has meant the world to us. Have a 
well-deserved break and we will look forward to seeing the children again 
in September. Take care and have fun! 

The Foundation Stage Team 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

By way of celebrating the end of term and the children’s many successes this year, 
we are going to have an FS Beach Day on Monday 19th July. 

The children will be playing with sand and water, sprinklers, making fruit cocktails 
and buying their own ice-creams during the course of the morning. 

Please feel free to send your child to school in their swimwear but with appropriate 
Summer clothing on top. It would be great if they could also come with a named 
towel and a change of clothes as they will almost certainly get wet! 

If you are able to, we would welcome a donation of £1 per child towards the cost of 
juice and ice-cream. 

We are really looking forward to a fun-filled, and hopefully sunny, day! 

With our warmest wishes,  

  

The FS Team 

  

 

Colour Celebration!! 

As a thank you to the children for being so amazing over the last year, we are 
allowing them to come to school, dressed in their brightest colours on the last 

day of term. 

 


